FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact Bethany Kendrick
Director Public Relations
Labette Community College

LCC Hosts Community Cinema

Parsons, Kansas-- Labette Community College will be hosting a Community Cinema Limited
Partnership. This film documents a gay couple and their struggle for marriage equality.

Decades before the Defense of Marriage Act and Proposition 8, one gay couple, a Filipino
American and an Australian fell in love and over the course of 40 years took on the
government to fight for immigration and marriage equality.

A free preview screening of Limited Partnership will be held Monday, May 4 at 6:30pm in
the Labette Community College Thiebaud Theatre. Admission is free and the event is open
to the public.

The film screening will be followed by a panel discussion.
Limited Partnership, is a film that premieres on Independent Lens on PBS on Monday, June

15 at 9pm. For more information, visit communitycinema.org or contact Kalynn Amundson
at 620-820-1138.



